
CCR

Autoklub Bohemia Sport v AČR
Sosnová 200, 470 01 Česká Lípa

info@rallybohemia.cz
www.rallybohemia.cz

The Rally Bohemia – in the Sweet Hole

Press Release no. 03
Mladá Boleslav, 1st April 2012

The Rally Bohemia has published on its internet website a timetable, which almost four 
months in advance reveals that the competitive crews taking part in the 39th Rally Bohemia 
will get to such places, which they could hardly imagine. For instance special stages named 
the Sweet Hole and the Deer’s Corner are waiting for them out there. The organizers of one 
of the most popular local rallies heard out the crews taking part in the MMČR Series and 
brought the track into new unseen places. Already saying the name of the special stage out 
loud draws the attention.

The Tracks Officer of the 39th Rally Bohemia, Petr Pavlát, said: “The local councils have 
urged us this year to keep the speed limits during reconnaissance rides and to check 
on unauthorized training. This led to an agreement with some of them to place the 
speed cameras on selected points. These cameras will be included into their existing 
monitoring systems. The participants of the 39th Rally Bohemia will be monitored also 
in the Sweet Hole and the Deer’s Corner for sure.”

More information about the 39th Rally Bohemia can be found at www.rallybohemia.cz.
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